MALLARD PETROLEUM, INC. e

304 GULF BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS

August 2, 1961 _ pHoKE MU 2-3303

Mr. M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. 2
State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

In reply to your letter of July 31, 1961,
we are enclosing a copy of Form C-103 which was mailed
to your office on Monday of this week. This report
covers the spudding information and the results of
casing test and cement job.

If you have not received this report,
we will be happy to file the report again. We mailed
the report to 207 Carper Building. If this address
is incorrect, we would appreciate your advising us.
Yours very truly,

MALILARD PETROLEUM, INC.

Secretary to
John G. McMillian

/fa

Encl.
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